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I read from news media that you are in the process of drafting a new code of conduct which  seems to curb free 
speech and opinion on social media by medical practitioners

I hope this is untrue

I do not think it is AHPRA’s business to govern what the medical profession think and say. Please do not abuse 
and encroach basic rights of medical practitioners
Much less does AHPRA the right to demand written explanations by medical practitioners for opinions that 
differ from any other person or body. You have all the right to differ but no way should anyone be targeted for a 
different opinion

Thank you

Kind Regards

Dr Yew Peng Tan

Sent from my iPhone




